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JOE ROEBUCK1.

Charlie from Notts County has
come into school to work with Y1
pupils on their football skills.
They have enjoyed their session.

NOTTS COUNTY 2.

Throughout the year we have
visits from inspire + athletes to
share their experiences with
pupils. Joe is a swimmer and
Commonwealth Games medallist.
He spoke to pupils about the
importance of teamwork. 

Welcome back after the Christmas break! It is heartening to note that the weather has finally warmed up a

little. At Bingham Primary School, our values of RISE—Respect, Integrity, Service, and Excellence—are

fundamental to our community. Recently, we have explored the concept of Respect in detail, and I

encourage you to look out for stickers that read, "I've been caught showing respect." This initiative aims to

recognise and celebrate instances of respect demonstrated by our pupils. Additionally, the introduction of

reading buddies has proven to be greatly beneficial, fostering a love for reading while encouraging

collaboration among students. Our pupils are working diligently, and it is wonderful to witness their

enthusiasm in these endeavours.

As always if there are any concerns or questions, please look for me on the gate in the mornings or after

school. You can also book an appointment in the school office. 

Mrs Pask- 17.01.25



3.

The children have really
enjoyed their topic on
Dinosaurs this term. They
can be found acting out the
stories they have read.

EYFS (ROBIN CLASS)

4.
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Footwear 
This time of the year means we are prone to 

having snow, ice and rain. Wellies and boots are 

a great idea. However, we do still need the 

children to have their school shoes in school.

Pupils can change into other footwear at break 

times. Thank you for your support in this matter. 
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SWAN CLASS
(YEAR 1)5

BARN OWL(YEAR 2) 6
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In Year 1 they have been describing their own

alien and finding different ways to make 20.

Year 2 have been busy

publishing their own Dragon

book and making 2D shapes by

talking about their sides and

vertices. 
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(YEAR 3&4)7

ARCHITECT 8
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Year 3 & 4 have enjoyed having Mrs Pask teach them for whole class

reading each day. We have been reading The Hodgeheg and they have

impressed me with their retrieval skills. They have also been looking at 

As part of their Art topic, Y5&6 are looking at

Arcitecture. What better way to understand this

than have an actual Architect come into school

to inspire and talk to the pupils. Vince was

amazing!
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STARLING CLASS (YEAR
5&6)

STAR OF THE WEEK
AND HEADTEACHER

AWARD 9

10
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Each week your child’s class teacher chooses
a star pupil of the week to be presented in
assembly. I choose a pupil who has stood out
in school for abiding by the Bingham
Behaviours and our values. 

Year 5 and 6 have been busy this week

in all areas of the curriculum and are

enjoying having their new teacher, 

Miss Pritchard. 

In Science they have been recording

the mass and weight of various

classroom objects. They were able to

identify that mass is 100 times the

size of weight.
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READING BUDDY11
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As a school, we want children to love 
reading. One incentive we are trying is
Reading Buddy. Younger children are paired 
with an older child who shares a story and
listens to them read. They loved doing this
and we will do this once a week. 
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